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From: Nate Carlisle <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Subject: drug testing
Date: Tue, 21 Aug 2007 14:45:17 -0600
To: <burnsj@ohio.edu>
Attachments: 2

Mr. Burns:

Thank you for your letter of Aug. 15 and the documents you enclosed
pursuant to my records request. You said information about positive
drug tests is exempt from Ohio record laws. 

However, Kent University supplied sufficient information on positive
tests. I have attached that university's documentation in PDF and
Microsoft Word files. 

Will Ohio University please provide something similiar or some other
data that does not identify the respecitve athletes while still
documenting positive drug tests? 

Thank you for your time in this matter. 

Sincerely,

Nate Carlisle
Reporter
The Salt Lake Tribune
Phone: (801) 257-8794
Fax: (801) 257-8525
E-mail: ncarlisle@sltrib.com


